WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 7:49 AM

To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha'ikl

From: Julie Paul <revjuleshi@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 7:23 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha‘ikd

For the 9/11 Council meeting WUDP discussion, please consider the following:
1) Defer approval of the Maui Water Use and Development Plan (WUDP) at the 9/11/2020 meeting
2) Require the County Water Department to attend a Pa'ia-Ha‘ikd Town Hall to

e answer the community’s questions,
¢ tell the community what is being proposed and ¢ hear the community’s mana'o

BEFORE the first Council vote on the WUDP

When you take water from one area to another you are utilizing resources that are there to serve it’s residents.
Everyone living on Maui knows of the ongoing water issues, water diversion and power struggles with A & B and now,
Mahi Pono. The community of Haiku deserves representation and the opportunity to be a part of the process of any
allocation of resources within their community.

Aloha,
Julie Paul



